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Temporary COVID-19 Testing Site Closure Due to Weather 
 

Eau Claire, WI, February 5, 2021 – The National Guard COVID-19 testing site at Peace Church, 501 E. 
Filmore Ave., Eau Claire will be closed on Saturday, February 6th and Monday February 8th due to 
extreme cold temperatures. This test site will remain open through 6 pm on Friday, February 5th and 
is expected to resume normal testing hours on February 12th.  
 
Anyone who is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 or has been exposed to someone with COVID-19 
can get a test at several other sites in Eau Claire County seven days a week. You can find hours and 
locations of additional testing sites and more information on symptoms here: 
https://bit.ly/SymptomsTesting 
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